
From: Gielniewski, Margaret <gielniewski.margaret@epa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 1:47 PM 
To: Dombrowski, Frank J 
Cc: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR; Fitzpatrick, William - DNR; Korpela, 

Adrienne/MKE; Marcus Byker (Marcus.Byker@ramboll.com) 
Subject: PDI Comments 
Attachments: PDI_Addn1_Comments_Marinette_FMMCproperty_07.13.2020.pdf 
 
Hello Frank, 
 
No major comments regarding sampling on the FMMC property.   
 
Let me know how you decide to proceed with sample analysis (consistent with the 
other samples, or not). 
 
Also let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
                 Margaret 
 
Margaret Gielniewski 
U.S. EPA Superfund Project Manager 
gielniewski.margaret@epa.gov 
312.886.6244 

 



 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

 

 

Mr. Frank Dombrowski 
WEC Energy Group – Business Services  
Environmental Dept. - Land Quality Group  
Electronic Submittal Only 
 

July 13, 2020 

 

Subject:  Comments on the Preliminary Design Investigation Work Plan – Addendum, Marinette Former 
Manufactured Gas Plant Site, Wisconsin Public Service Corporation, Marinette, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Mr. Dombrowski, 

 

EPA and Wisconsin DNR (The Agencies) reviewed the Preliminary Design Investigation (PDI) Work Plan 
Addendum (PDI Addendum), Marinette Former Manufactured Gas Plant (MGP) Site, Wisconsin Public 
Service Corporation, Marinette, Wisconsin, dated June 24, 2020 prepared by Ramboll., on behalf of 
Wisconsin Energy Corporation.   

 

The Agencies have the following recommendations and comments: 

 

In order to be consistent with PDI WP Rev. 2 and samples already collected/analyzed, it is recommended 
that additional soil samples include total organic carbon (TOC) analysis. 

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Margaret Gielniewski, Remedial Project Manager 
U.S. EPA Superfund Division 
 
Electronic CC: 
Wisconsin DNR 
CH2M 
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